
Simply Living 
presents 

Wednesday, August 8th at 6:30 pm 
 

at the 

McConnell Arts Center 
777 Evening Street, Worthington, Ohio 

 
 

This internationally acclaimed film depicts how globalization is  
aggravating nearly every problem we face and how the worldwide 
localization movement is repairing our ecosystems, our societies 
and ourselves.  As we view this film, our belief in humanity is  
renewed and our vision for a sustainable world is strengthened. 
 

Admission $5 - includes one raffle ticket 

 

Take part in the  
post-screening discussion  

with the writer/producer/director,   

Helena Norberg-Hodge, via Skype 
 

Purchase tickets through the MAC at www.mcconnellarts.org 

Come see this internationally acclaimed film-- 
Talk to folks from local sustainability initiatives 

Enjoy free popcorn! 

Participate in a ‘Go Local’ Raffle 
 

Featuring Gift Baskets of products and services 
from Worthington Businesses  

 
One Raffle Ticket with Admission Ticket 

Additional Tickets: $1 each or 6 for $5 
 

Simply Living is grateful to these businesses for their contributions:  

     Peacock  Lane Home      PC GUYS 

  

Salon DeMir    

    WORTHINGTON HARDWARE CO.   

  

              

    pure cottage 

         Tio’s Sweets    

     Village Bookshop   

Free Popcorn 
courtesy of 

Responsible Solutions  
for Energy Transition 

   

For more information, go to www.SimplyLiving.org or call 614-579-4278  


